
Semester at a Glance: 
August 28 -Back to School BBQ 
September 13 -IWFM Candy Bar on the Front Lawn 
September 18 -Plus One Brunch  
September 22 -Smoreªs Sisterhood Event 
October 9 -Girl Scout Event-Girls around the World 
October 21 -Date Party at Rooseveltªs  
October 23 -Sorority Open Houses 
October 28 ®Dorney Park Halloween Haunt 
October 30 -Girl Scout Event-Halloween Themed 
November 4 -Caramel Apple Decorating 
November 6 -New Council Elections 
November 19 -Lehigh Lafayette Game 
November 20 -Thanksgiving dinner 
December 2 -Formal at River Grille 
December 3 -Holiday Cookie Decorating Contest 
December 13-21 -Finals 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  

We are finishing up another successful 

semester at Kappa Delta at Lehigh University this 

week! This semester was filled with countless 

sisterhoods, Girl Scout events, and fun date parties. 

We also had a blast celebrating International 

9ÚÖÌØ á &ßÑÌØËáÐÑÛ .ÚØâÐ  9Ì æÌ ÖÈËÌ áÚ ÖÈØë 

incredible memories this semester at Kappa Delta!  

As always, we miss all of our Kappa Delta 

ÈÕäÖØÈÌ  9Ì ÐÚÛÌ ëÚä ßÌ ÍÑØËÑØÏ ÐÈÛÛÑØÌáá ÈØË 

success in everything you do. Come visit next 

semester! We miss you! AOT  

 

 

 

Theta Zeta Chapter Alumni Newsletter 

Fall 2016 Semester 
 

KAPPA DELTA 

Alumnae Relations Chair: Briana Papp 



Excited to announce our new Council members: 

President - Catherine Manthrop 

VP-Member Education - Amanda Stein 

VP-Membership - Sarah Dillon 

VP-Operations - Nicole Malofsky 

VP-Community Service - Madeline Kobberger 

VP-Public Relations - Sarah Epstein 

VP-Standards - Miranda Route 

VP-Finance - Taylor Carley 

Secretary - Ruthie Advokat 

Panhellenic Delegate - Taylor Bogaty 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 

We were so proud to help build the  

164th chapter of Kappa Delta at West Chester 

University this semester! Sisters went to 

West Chester for open houses, recruitment, 

and installation. 



)ØâÌßØÈâÑÚØÈÕ 9ÚÖÌØ á &ßÑÌØËáÐÑÛ .ÚØâÐ 
We held two events for IWFM this September. For our first event, we did a free candy 

giveaway on the Front lawn. For our second event, we had our annual Panhel Plus One 

Brunch! Each sister invited a woman from a different sorority into our home for a 

ËÌÕÑÊÑÚäá ÉßäØÊÐ ÊÈâÌßÌË Éë *ÚÐØØÌë á "ÈÏÌÕá  5âÈÊÌë á 'Úâ 'ßÌÌÔ was also there selling 

ÕÌââÌß áÐÑßâá  )â á ÈÕèÈëá áÚ ØÑÊÌ âÚ áÌÌ áÚ ÖÈØë 'ßÌÌÔ èÚÖÌØ ÍßÚÖ ËÑÍÍÌßÌØâ ÚßÏÈØÑíÈâÑÚØá 

all together at this event! 

  

 
 

  



 

We had so much fun spending time with the Girl Scouts 

twice this semester! We held two events in October both 

organized and led by our VP-Community Service at the 

time, Amanda Ritter. 

 

0äß ÍÑßáâ 'ÑßÕ 5ÊÚäâ ÌæÌØâ èÈá âÐÌÖÌË !ßÚäØË âÐÌ 9ÚßÕË 

ÑØ +$ $Èëá. We helped the girls to learn about some 

differences in cultures around the world and crafted 

paper lanterns.  

 

Our second event was a Halloween themed event called 

5ÛÚÚÔ-ÚÛÚÕë  Younger Girl Scouts went through a life-

sized board game, learning to work together and set up 

new game rules at each station. 

Girl Scout Events! 


